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PINCKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION OUTCOMES 

Meeting Oct. 18, 2014, LMH Room D, North Called to Order at 9:05 a.m. 

 

Meeting Participants 

Pat Miller, Linda Bush, Lynette Littlejohn, Bart Littlejohn, Paul Liechti, Steve Braswell, Anne 

Shaw, Kim Heck, Katie Armitage, Emily Matteson, Amber Nickel, Tanya Spacek, Jerry Coatney 

 
Approval of Meeting Agenda (1) and September Meeting Outcomes (2) 
(1) Approved as presented -(Motion by Paul Liechti. 2

nd
 by Kim Heck. Motion carries.) 

(2) Approved as presented -(Motion by Steve Braswell. 2
nd

 by Katie Armitage. Motion carries.) 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
PNA has $2,382.68 in the checking account; $81.97 in petty cash and has received its CDBG grant, which 

is $7,541. Repayment/invoices due total approximately $1,040. Draws on the grant to start this month. 

 

Zoning Change Request 
The city received a request for a zoning change to 345 Florida from single dwelling office to multi-

dwelling residential; written comments are due on Monday. PNA does not oppose the zoning change but 

does want to see the site plan to insure that the aesthetics blend with the neighborhood and recommends 

that the city consider a lesser density ratio than proposed. A motion was made to author a letter stating our 

concerns. (Motion by Paul Liechti, 2
nd

 by Linda Bush); Action: P. Miller to author letter and provide to 

the city. [Complete]. PNA members are asked to attend the City Commission meeting, if interested.  

 

Proposed Police Headquarters on McDonald Drive 
PNA is not taking an official position on the proposed police facility, but encourages everyone to vote.  

 

Trunk or Treat Oct. 25, 4-6 p.m. in the LMH Parking Lot (set up at 3 p.m.) 
PNA needs more trunks than are confirmed through SignupGenie. The event has been promoted with 

signage and a postcard to all residences. Old West Lawrence is participating. Health Care Access is the 

recipient of the service project; bring items or donate cash. A checklist was handed out and reviewed. 

 

Email Newsletter 
Mail Chimp is a winner! Our newsletter is very professional and easy-to-read. 

 

Future Meetings 
The dates of the next three meetings were stated: Nov. 15; Jan. 17, 2015; Feb. 21, 2015 (election of 

President and Treasurer.) There will not be a December meeting. Bring forward any ideas for guests. 

 

New Agenda Item 
A member from the Pinckney Neighborhood Association is noticeably absent from the appointments 

made by the Mayor to the LMH Board of Trustees. LMH is in the middle of our neighborhood and would 

benefit from the perspectives of a well-qualified resident of Pinckney. A motion was made to draft a letter 

in support of appointing a PNA member to the LMH Board of Trustees. (Motion by Katie Armitage. 2
nd

 

by Steve Braswell. Motion carries.) LAN to also draft a letter in support. Action: Author unassigned.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m. PNA members were reminded of the Sandra J. Shaw Park dedication, 

which starts at 10 a.m. 


